
PRODUCT SAFETY 

RECALL 
 

 

GIRLS LICENCE NIGHTIES 

Barbie Fairy Princess Nightie-style number 121202 

Hello Kitty Poker Dot Nightie- style number 121209 

Hello Kitty Dreamer Nightie- Style number 121203 

Monster High Ghouls Nightie – Style number 121208 

 
 

SOLD EXCLUSIVELY TO KMART BETWEEN  

14
TH

 August – 7
th

 October, 2015 

 

DEFECT: The garments do not comply with the mandatory standard for Children’s nightwear, 

AS/NZS 1249:2003, as amended by the Regulation. 

 

HAZARDS: Testing has shown that the garment fails to meet the mandatory standard for 

Children’s wear. 

 

WHAT TO DO: Customers should cease using these products immediately and return to any 

Kmart store for a full refund. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS: For more information please contact Kmart Customer Service on 

1800 124 125 Monday – Friday between 8.00am – 5.00pm or visit www.kmart.com.au 

 

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian product recall 

information 

 

Picture or Sketch of product  

 

http://www.kmart.com.au/
http://www.recalls.gov.au/

